
COUNCIL MEETING – 31 JANUARY 2018  
ITEM 8 – MEMBER QUESTION TIME 

 

The following questions have been submitted by Councillor David Harrington 
for response by the Leader of the Council:-  
 
“Would the Leader please clarify what exposure the Council has by way of contracts 
with Carillion, and if he can also advise on any impact across the Borough in 
schools, hospitals and any local businesses who might inadvertently be caught up in 
this scandal?” 
 
 
 
 

 

 


